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ASX Announcement 

30 March 2022 

SECURITIES CLASS ACTION 

The Star Entertainment Group Limited (ASX code: SGR) (The Star) has been served by Slater & 
Gordon with a statement of claim for a securities class action in the Supreme Court of Victoria.  

The claim alleges The Star failed to comply with continuous disclosure requirements and engaged in 
misleading or deceptive conduct between 29 March 2016 and 16 March 2022 through various alleged 
disclosures or non-disclosures about its systems, controls, operations and regulatory risks. The 
allegations reference the ongoing ILGA inquiry and previous media reporting. 

The Star intends to defend the proceedings. 

 
 

Authorised by: 
Board of Directors  
 
 
For more information contact: 

Financial analysts Mark Wilson 
General Manager Business Development and Investor Relations 

Tel: + 61 407 145 501 

Media Peter Jenkins 
Group Executive External Affairs 

Tel: + 61 439 015 292 
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